
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 17th September, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                         This week in the Gospel we are reminded that everything is in 

the hands of God. Sometimes we face difficult times in our homes and families (often there 

may be illness and death) but God is always there walking beside us. We should have 

Faith in God and trust in his great plan. We pray to God to help us all in our sad times. 

 
HOME- SCHOOL  PARTNERSHIP 

 
Children learn best when school and families 

work together to achieve great success. 
Therefore we ask parents to listen to your 
children reading at home and to help them 
with their spellings, times tables and hand-
writing. We have purchased Mathletics , 

Times tables rock stars etc… for families to 
support learning at home. Thank you. 
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Events this week 

Monday  Donkey sanctuary visit (small group)               Confirmation lessons (Year 6)  

Year 6 Parents and carers welcome meetings (2.30pm) 

Tuesday Years 2 and 3 Parents welcome meeting (2.30pm) 

Wednesday Swimming  for Year 3         Year 4 Parents welcome meeting (2.30pm) 

Thursday Year 6 class Mass (9.05am)- parents and carers welcome 
Year 5 Parents welcome meeting (2.30pm) 

Friday 9.10– Praise assembly– all welcome       Genes for jeans fundraiser (£1.00 dona-
tion) . There will also be some goody bags for sale outside school at 3pm 
Year 1 Parents welcome meeting (2.30pm) 
 
 

 
MILK MONEY 

If you would like your child to re-
ceive milk each day in school the cost 

is £12.00 for the year. The deadline 
for payment is THIS FRIDAY 21st 

SEPTEMBER. We cannot accept pay-
ment after this time as we have to 
confirm our order with the dairy. 

Please send your money to school in a 
named envelope. Thank you. 



Congratulations 
To our new Year 6 Mini-Vinnies. I 

look forward to working with them. 

APPLICATION TO HIGH SCHOOLS 

It is time for families in Year 6 to apply 
for a high school place for your children. 
We have sent the forms home for you to     
complete if you want your child to attend 
a Catholic high school-please return the 
form to our school by Monday 16th     
October. All parents MUST complete the 
common preference form online at 
www.leeds.gov.uk/highschool by the end 
of October at the latest. Please contact 
school if you need any help.   

 

OPEN EVENINGS FOR OUR CATHOLIC 
HIGH  SCHOOLS ARE AS FOLLOWS-    

CORPUS CHRISTI– Tuesday 2nd  

October  (  6.30-8.30 pm) 

 

MOUNT ST.MARY’S-Thursday 27th 
September (6.30-8.30pm) 

 

CARDINAL HEENAN-  Saturday 6th  

October 

 

GOOD TO BE GREEN AND  
CLASS DOJO 

This week you will receive our  
updated Good to be green behaviour 
policy and class dojo information for 

you to read . The emphasis is on  
positive behaviour. 

If you would like to make any  
comments or clarify anything– please 

do get in touch. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely   
Week. 

 

 

God Bless 
Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 

 GENES FOR JEANS FUNDRAISING DAY 
Children and staff are invited to wear their 
jeans to school on Friday 21st September to 

support families who are living with life 
changing conditions.  The suggested donation 

is £1.00 per person. 
MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON- 
 Friday 28th September from 1.20pm  
onwards. We would be grateful of any  

donations of toys, books, unwanted gifts etc 

  Certificate winners Attendance 

Reception  Best attendance-  

Year  2 

99.6% 

Well done! 

 

 

Year 1  Nyall Quinlan and Ariel Kapuya 

Year 2 Oliver Walsh and Cobey Buchanan 

Year 3 Charley Cooper and Lucas Boyenga 

Year 4 Millie Norford and Ashton Zanetti 

Year 5 Jude Ehikioya and Sienna Magner 

Year 6 Talia Keegan and Zacariah Wood 
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